
 upcoming events

Huskies,
 
This has been a short week. It has been an eventful week. We are so excited to be
sending this newsletter to you each week! We hope that you are finding it informative.
 
This newsletter, as I stated in the first edition, is a student lead effort by Ms. Mallett’s
Connections Classes. We are going to be adding some additional features starting next
week. Look for a section on Family Engagement from our Counselors; an introduction to
staff where the students will introduce you to the staff at HMS! We will keep my weekly
blurb but I plan to start introducing more of the items we are working on at HMS.
 
Currently, we are working on have 95%+ students in attendance every day at HMS in
August we had 94.25%. 7th Grade had the highest daily attendance with 94.70%. 6th
Grade had the lowest with 93.68%! This means try not to miss school, but when you are
out, bring in an excuse within 3 days! We are also working on Math proficiency and
Reading Proficiency. Look for more information on both of those in the weeks ahead.
 
Don’t forget our first Open House September 19 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. We are
looking forward to seeing then. I have been asked to let everyone know our Yearbook
will go on sale starting soon and you will see the notice in an upcoming edition of the
Howler!
 
In the meantime, if you have questions, please reach out to your child’s counselor or
grade level administrator!
 
Tony Jones, Ed.S.
Principal

A message from our principal
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"Keep moving, never stop improving."

We are having a book fair, September 18-22. 

There is a webpage where you can check out available books or set up an
electronic wallet so you don’t have to bring cash or a credit card. However, we

will accept cash, credit cards, and e-wallets. The web address is:
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/hmshusky



Our spotlight this week goes to our

UNDEFEATED Husky Football Team!

Our team has been working hard all summer

and during the year to prepare f
or this

season.

We are SO PROUD of our Huskies!!!

sports and more

Schedules 
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9/9- 9:00am

Ed Defore Soccer Field

9/9- 9am
Ed Defore

9/11- 5pm
@ Appling Middle



:follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram

Howard Middle School
IG: HMS__Athletics

IT IS ALMOST
YEARBOOK TIME!story time3

STARTING SEPTEMBER 11, YEARBOOKS WILL
BE ON SALE AT HOWARD MIDDLE SCHOOL

FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR.

YEARBOOKS WILL BE $40.00 
AFTER JANUARY 5, 2024 THEY WILL BE

$50.00

family engagement
The Family Engagement Facilitators are hosting a Digital

Technology workshop for parents during the open House at
Howard Middle on September 19, 2023, from 5-6pm.  

Note: Open house is 5pm-7pm

10 HOMEWORK
TIPS FOR
PARENTS


